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SHHI Executive Committee Meeting Minutes 29th August 2022 

Venue   Mittagong RSL Club 

Meeting Opened at 6.40 pm 

Present 

Glenn Fleming  President 
Catherine Froome Treasurer 
David Mackay  Secretary 
Joanne Bowie  Committee (left meeting at 7.27pm) 
Amy Hill  Committee 
Blake Hill  Committee 
Cassie Rath                       Committee 

Meegan Jones                  Coordinator 

Apologies 

Melinda Armstrong Vice-President submitted and was approved to be absent from this meeting. 

 
The minimum number of Executive Committee members (5) were present to form a quorum under 
Section 17.4 of the Constitution. 

Minutes were prepared by the Secretary. 

 
Minutes of Last Meeting 26th July 2022 

Minutes of the last meeting were reviewed. There was only one outstanding item which was the 
request from Robertson Hockey Club to have the exemption approved for Burrawang Revels Under 
13’s side reworded. A copy is included with these minutes. It was agreed to carry this forward to the 
next meeting. 

Minutes to be accepted Moved-Glenn Fleming   Seconded-Cassie Rath 

All in Favour-Passed 
 
Treasurers Report  

Cat presented the Treasurers report. A copy is included as an attachment with these minutes. 
Current balance of the Association General Account is $113,369.04 Cr. The balance of the S90 Office 
of Sport Mat Replacement account is $56,375.87 Cr. 

A Profit and Loss report and Balance Sheet for the year to date are included with the attachment. 
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Treasurers report accepted- Moved-David Mackay   Seconded-Jo Bowie 
 
All in favour-Passed 
 
Southern Highlands Hockey Centre Committee (Turf Committee) Report  

A copy of the Turf Committee report prepared for the meeting is attached. 
 
Correspondence 

There were 2 bank statements and a statement for Councils loan for the 2nd Field to the Turf 
Committee  

 
General Business 
 
Review of Team Lists and exemptions for Senior Semi-Finals 

All exemptions had been reviewed prior to the meeting and Clubs advised accordingly. All team lists 
had been submitted and approved and there were no adjustments required at the meeting. 

Jo Bowie left the meeting at 7.27 pm. 
 
TO and Umpire Rosters for Semi/Finals 

The Executive Committee members will be carrying out the duties of TO for each of the 
Junior/Senior finals series matches. Members who have been umpiring under the paid program 
during the year who have not been selected to umpire a Senior Grand Final will be appointed as TO’s 
for the 1st Grade Men’s and Women’s Grand Finals. 

Umpires will be appointed by Mindy and Glenn. 
 
Grand Final Preparations 

Glenn gave an update of preparations with trophies, additional porta-loos, wheelie bins and the 
announcer booked. An email will issue advising Clubs of arrangements for accessing the Hockey 
Centre to setup tents etc. which will be between 2.00 & 6.00 pm. Signs will also be put up in the 
dugouts limiting people to the teams, coach and manager only. Copies of the TO duties and the extra 
time provisions under the rules will also be displayed. 

Discussion was generally held around Junior and Senior presentations and any outstanding 
arrangements which needed to be made. 

 
Parking 

Glenn had lodged a number of requests through Council’s road pothole reporting to have the entry 
to the grass field repaired as the hole by the side of the road had grown to a size preventing smaller 
cars to enter that area. 

As there hadn’t been any response David will contact Council directly to see if we can get the area 
repaired before the Senior Grand Final. 
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Council have taped off an area on the top grass field as it is to wet to park on and looks to have been 
ripped up by motorbikes. David will also ask whether something can be done with this area as well. 
 

Junior Indoor Representative Team 

Cass asked about organisation of Junior Indoor rep teams and whether there had been any 
preparations on this, Glenn confirmed that with the departure of our Rep Coordinator that nothing 
has been done on this to date but he would issue an expression of interest for teams, coaches and 
managers in the next week or so. 

 
The next meeting is to be confirmed but will be held after the Senior Grand Finals. 

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.18pm

Glenn Fleming
President SHHA
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